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Comments: Dear USFS,

I support  the withdrawal and ask for this process to be expedited.  Forests and woodlands are essential parts of

our ecosystems and contribute greatly to biodiversity.  This region, the rapid creek watershed, is additionally

important for lakota people's of the state. All in all this watershed should be protected,  which is why I support the

expedition of this file to the department of the interior. 


